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(Attn: Mr Timothy TSQ)

Dear Mr TSO,

Shenzhen Bay Port Hong Kong Port Area
(Permission to Enter) Notice (L.N. 75 of 2007)

Thank you for your letter of 23.5.2007.

Item 4 of the Schedule to the Notice concerns persons who have
just entered Hong Kong and are either proceeding to or have reached the
Public Transport Interchange (“PTT”) on foot. Such persons are required to
leave the PTI without undue delay. In other words, they are not allowed to
wander in the Closed Area, which may affect the order of the Closed Area.
As compared with vehicles within the Closed Area which are subject to
provisions concerning road safety, such persons, if unrestricted, can walk
freely in the Closed Area. Hence, we see the need to require them to leave
the PTI ‘without undue delay’.

Drivers permitted to enter the Closed Area vide items 1 to 3 are
required to drive their vehicles directly from the Ha Tsuen Interchange to
their destination within the Closed Area (i.e. the Clearance Area for item 1;
and PTI for items 2 and 3). As mentioned above, they are required to observe
provisions concerning road safety. '
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I hope the above information helps explain the matter in

question.
Yours sincerely,
d—\f v [ nefsd
(Jasmine CHOI)
for Secretary for Security
c.c.

D of J (Attn: Ms Angie LT) Fax: 2869 1302





